
  ATTACHMENT 3 

From: Nancy Rollett   
Sent: Friday, August 11, 2023 10:45 AM 
To: Laurel Prevetti <LPrevetti@losgatosca.gov> 
Subject: Council Agenda 8/15 - Item #13 
  
[EXTERNAL SENDER] 
Hi Laurel,  
Please share with Town Council the support from Los Gatos-Saratoga Recreation for the proposal to 
allocate remaining general fund monies made available from ARPA funds for near-term improvements 
of the Adult Recreation Center.  
  
The center serves older adults and the broader community. We recognize there is a long term effort 
underway to fund a new center and view interim funding as a way to make the center more inviting and 
useful in the meantime. It is also possible the improvements would serve to kickstart additional 
investment from donors, grantors and others to invest in the larger project of an entirely new center.  
  
If the proposal is approved, we look forward to sharing ideas for improvement with other community 
partners and the Town. It’s exciting to consider what this would mean for our customers, other 
stakeholders and the broader community.  
  
Thank you for your consideration.  
Warm regards, 
Nancy 
  

 

Nancy Rollett 
Executive Director  
Direct: 408.207.4900 
LGS Recreation 
Main Office: 408.354.8700 

208 E. Main St, Los Gatos, CA 95030 

Building a Healthy Community Through Enrichment, Innovation, and Fun! 
  

   

   

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:LPrevetti@losgatosca.gov
http://www.lgsrecreation.org/
https://www.instagram.com/lgsrecreation/?hl=en
https://www.facebook.com/LosGatosSaratogaRecreation/


  ATTACHMENT 3 

From: Kathy Mlinarich  
Date: August 11, 2023 at 2:41:53 PM PDT 
To: Matthew Hudes <MHudes@losgatosca.gov> 
Subject: Ryan's response 

  
[EXTERNAL SENDER] 
 
 
-------- Forwarded Message --------  
Subject:  Re: ARPA funds 

Date:  Fri, 30 Jun 2023 12:51:58 -0700 
From:  Kathy Mlinarich 

To:  Ryan Baker <RBaker@losgatosca.gov>, Laurel Prevetti <LPrevetti@losgatosca.gov>, Rob Rennie 
<RRennie@losgatosca.gov> 

 

We need more then 22K this year. I was told that their is additional ARPA money available. 

 

On 6/25/2023 1:52 PM, Ryan Baker wrote: 

Hi Kathy, 
Live Oak Senior Nutrition will be on the second year of our 2-year Sustaining Grant to your 
organization.  $22,000 is already earmarked for your organization for this year, without the 
need for you to re-submit an application.  
The check should be processed after we move in to the new fiscal year in July. I will follow with 
you directly when I have a better idea of the processing time.  
 
Ryan  

 
Ryan Baker ● Library Director      (he/him) 
Los Gatos Public Library ● 100 Villa Ave, Los Gatos CA95030 
Ph: 408.354.6894 ● rbaker@losgatosca.gov 
Monday-Sunday 10am-6pm 
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